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Please do everything you can to reduce the regulation on our Oregon farmers.   They 

are just barely holding on to their livelihoods and their family farms and anything we 

can do to make their lives better (while of course still preserving our wonderful 

environment we have here in Oregon) is very important. 

 

Please do not make their lives more onerous.  Look for ways for them to hold onto 

their farms without any undue burden imposed by the State of Oregon. 

 

Thank you and God Bless this state and all it's inhabitants.  


